Written response to intake correction requests

Houtchens | Carport

4-27-22

Geotech Report Required

The only comments were that a Geotech report was required due to the site overlapping with the GIS

mapping layers for seismic and potential landslide areas. Please see new Geotech report.

Thank you,
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Matthew Mawer



